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Spring term Dates 2019 
 
 
Thursday 14th March 6pm 
Literacy Parental Workshop 
Friday 15th March 
Red nose day 
Visit from Author Stephen Pass 
Monday 18th March 
Litter Competition Winner 
Assembly 
Wednesday 20th March 3.30pm 
Robinwood meeting for parents 
Friday 22nd March 
Class 3 Cake Stall 
Monday 25th March 
Class 5 Woodland Visit 
Big Pedal 2019 
Tuesday 26th March 
Class 4 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 27th March 
Class 3 Woodland Visit 
Thursday 28th March 6pm 
Maths Parental Workshop 
Friday 29th March 
Mum’s in school 2pm 
Monday 1st April 
Class 2 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 2nd April 
Class 1 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 3rd- Friday 5th April                    
Y5/6 Robinwood 
Tuesday 9th April 
Easter egg competition 
Friday 12th April 2:30pm 
Easter Church Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Seb Osborne 

Class 2 – Emily Williams 

Class 3 – Maya Brackenbury 

Class 4 – Piper DeKock 

Class 5 – Abigail Taylor 

 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Rachel Watkins 

 

Rockstar Of The Week - 

Dylan Lloyd 
 

 
Sharing assembly 
This is held every Friday at  
2:50pm in the school hall.  
 
 
March 15th    Class 4 
March 22nd    Class 3 
March 29th     Class 2 
April 5th        Class 1 
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Week 1 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value 

for this half term. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day.  Children are invited 

should they wish, to dress in Red for the day and donate £1 to 

Comic Relief.  

Money raised helping to transform lives in the UK and across 

the world’s poorest communities. 

 

Message from Miss Collier 

Class 1 and 2 began the week by getting messy! The children had a great time working 
with a clay specialist to mould their own pinch pots and coil pots. The children are looking 
forward to them being fired, so they can then decorate them in safari prints! 
  
On Tuesday we were visited by the ‘Skip to be Fit’ company, who worked with all the 
children in school, encouraging and experimenting with skipping skills and promoting 
activities around them. The instructor complimented the children on their excellent 
behaviour and enthusiasm throughout the day. 
  
Tonight we look forward to talking to parents about all things Literacy! There will be lots 
of opportunity to look at materials and get to know the expectations by year group in both 
reading and writing. Doors will be open from 5.45pm with an opportunity to grab a 
refreshment, meet governors and talk to our local PCSO Laura Harper regarding any 
online safety questions. 
  
Finally, don’t forget to dress up in red tomorrow. 
  
Best wishes for a fabulous weekend. 
 

Best wishes, 

Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Collier. 

 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 

Cake Stall 

To raise money for Maths, each class will be taking part 

in ONE cake stall throughout the year.  Please can 

children bring biscuits, tray bakes or cakes in to their 

classroom in the morning, ready to sell after sharing 

assembly on the given date.  Friday, 22nd March will be 

class 3’s stall.  We hope the children will enjoy baking 

and/ or running the stall and the parents and carers will 

enjoy tasting them! 

Madge the Mermaid 

On Friday 15th March, Stephen Pass author of the book 

Madge the Mermaid will be visiting Year 2, 3 and 4. He will 

be coming in to share his book and discuss his job as an 

author. After school, the children will have the chance to 

buy a signed copy of his book priced at £7.  

If your child is interested in purchasing a signed copy of 

the book, Stephen will be outside Class 3 after sharing 

assembly.  

 

Elvington Scout Group 

Did you know that we have a Beavers, Cubs & Scouts group in the village?  Anyone 

can join, and the scout section in particular is low on numbers.  If your child would be 

interested in joining, please contact the relevant section leader:  

Beavers – Tuesday night, 6-7.15pm - Annie Hodgson 

elvington.beavers@btinternet.com 

Cubs – Monday night, 7-8.30pm - Mike Wilson (mikman515@hotmail.com) 

Scouts – Friday night, 7.15-9.15pm - Debbie Etherington 07943558509, 

etherington@outlook.com) 
Beavers is usually for children aged 6-8 years, Cubs for ages 8-10 ½ years, Scouts for 

ages 10 ½ to 14 ½ years.  However, depending on when birthdays & term times fall, 

there is flexibility in this, particularly for Scouts where children can move up at age 10 

if they feel ready.  If your child has been at Brownies and is now ready to move on, why 

not consider joining the Scout group in the village? 

 

 

Dunnington Cricket Club welcomes boys and 

girls of all ages and abilities 

Indoor practice – Every Sunday 10.30am at Archbishop  

Holgates School. 

Coaching and match practice will be on Saturday mornings 

starting April 27th. http://www.dunningtoncricketclub.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th March 3.30pm – Meeting for parents. 

 

Big Pedal 

This spring our school will be taking 

part in Big Pedal.  This is a national 

event designed to encourage 

parents and children to cycle, scoot 

or walk to school.  The event will 

begin Monday 25th March and end 

on Friday 5th April.  For those that 

have a distance to travel, please 

remember that if you park a short 

way from school and walk, it counts 

too! 
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